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	Mayor Susan R. Marshall called an executive session of the Tuckerton Borough Council to order on May 16, 2022 at 8:10 pm in the Tuckerton Borough Complex. 

	Provisions of the Open Public Meetings Act were complied with by the adoption of Resolution #94-22 during the open portion of a meeting on this date. The resolution authorized an executive session in order to discuss pending/anticipated litigation from the Department of Labor Workforce Development regarding the Tuckerton Volunteer Fire Company Notice of Violation.
 
	The following members of Council were in attendance: Keith Vreeland, Brian Martin, Sam Colangelo, Frank D’Amore, Suzanne Taylor, Ron Peterson and Mayor Susan R. Marshall.  

	Borough Attorney Christopher Connors, Borough Clerk/Administrator Jenny Gleghorn, Deputy Borough Clerk Sam Hollberg were also present. 
	
	The governing body was given an update of what the violation was in regards to; which was the annual fit testing for the active firefighters who are members of the TFD.

	Mr. Colangelo moved, second by Mr. Vreeland that the executive session be closed. It was so moved by the unanimous consent of Council at 8:30 pm. 


Respectfully submitted,


_____________________________
JENNY GLEGHORN, RMC
BOROUGH CLERK

Approved:


____________________________ 
SUSAN R. MARSHALL 
MAYOR
